BOARD OF EDUCATION OF THE CITY OF NEW YORK

OFFICE OF SCHOOL BUILDINGS

DIVISION OF DESIGN AND CONSTRUCTION

28-11 BRIDGE PLAZA NORTH LONG ISLAND CITY, N. Y. 11101 TELEPHONE: 361-7711

LAWRENCE B. COONAN DIRECTOR

BUREAU OF DESIGN ARTHUR G. PALETTA, DIRECTOR BUREAU OF CONSTRUCTION ALFRED H. TURECAMO. DIRECTOR

SUBJECT: John Dewey High School Brooklyn

September 5, 1969

Dr. J. Segal Principal, John Dewey H.S. Stillwell Ave. bet. Aves. Y & Z Brooklyn, New York

Dear Dr. Segal:

You are hereby authorized by the Office of School Buildings to occupy your new school building on Monday, September 8, 1969.

This new school building complies with the requirements of the Fire Department, Building Department and other necessary City Agencies. An application has been filed with the Building Department for a Certificate of Occupancy and we should receive same in the very near future, at which time it will be promptly delivered to your office.

A representative of this Office will be at your school on opening day and if there are any problems encountered regarding the occupancy of your building, refer the matter to him or call this Office for clarification at 361-7711, Extension 215 or 216.

We wish you and your staff a pleasant future in your new surroundings.

Very truly yours.

LAWRENCE B. COONAN Director, Division of Design and Construction

LBC:if

cc: Mr. H. McLaren, Jr.

Miss D. Chitraro - Dist. Supt.

Mr. R. Martin

Mr. R. Hudson

Mr. A. Turecamo

Mr. J. Saunders

Mr. J. Lavery

Custodian-Engineer

General Supterintendent